
Kaitlyn Childs 
Without the generous contributions of those 

who donated to the 2013 Veterinary Student Travel 
Awards Program, I would not have been able to attend  
my 4th USAHA/AAVLD Conference.  Thank You!

Before graduating with my Bachelors in 
Biology, from Virginia Tech,  I microinjected viral 
mRNA into Xenopus leavis embryos and interned at the 
University of Buenos Aires, Argentina. After admittance 
into the VMRCVM, I participated in veterinary related 
programs in Italy and India. Currently, I am interested in 
transboundary disease management and public policy. 
Off the clock, I participate in Civil War Reenacting, salsa 
dancing and I take Merlin on hiking dates. Merlin is my 
two-year-old Weimaraner, I am quite proud of him! 

I’m holding a cougar skull from Yellowstone National Park. 
I was able to visit the park with my family this summer. I 
also enjoyed lunch with a buffalo. 
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